
 What a pleasure it was to accompany 46 chil-

dren from Year 5 to the O2 on Monday where 

they sang alongside over 8500 children from 

across the country as part of the Young Voices 

choir.  

Next week we will be on WEEK 3 



It was wonderful to see the children enjoy  the Young Voices experience so much. 

They got to perform alongside the special guests which included MC Grammar, Tom-

my Blaize and Souparnika Nair. Thank you to all the family members who came along 

to watch and support the children.  

Well done 

to Posie and 

Rose for 

their 

achieve-

ments in 

gymnastics 

and ballet. 



Mrs Ferrari and Mrs Smith are busy plan-

ning a range of activities for Children’s 

Mental Health Week, which will be taking 

place during the week beginning 3rd 

February 2025. The theme for 2025 is 

Know yourself, Grow yourself. On Fri-

day 7th February 2025 we will be holding 

a ‘know yourself, grow yourself’ day 

where we invite children to dress in a way that tells us some-

thing about them (or if they don’t want to take part then please 

wear school uniform as usual). This could be their favourite col-

our, favourite outfit, what they want to be when they are older, a 

hobby or culture and the list could go on. If you would like to 

know more about the Place2Be charity and their work around 

children’s mental health copy and paste the link below:  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk 

We have been totally 

blown away by the number 

of designs we have re-

ceived for the Waddle on Sea penguin and also the creativity in 

the designs. Our Young leaders ( with the help from Kids with 

Bricks, Sign Language club and a number of staff members) 

had the challenge of voting to get to our final three entries. 

These will now be sent to all classes so that the whole school is 

included in the final design...we will update you next week on 

the winning design.  










